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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we are entering the final weeks of this academic year, it’s been wonderful to see the school 

running as normal and that we have made a full academic year with limited COVID interruptions. 

 

The examination preparation has been intense, once again and our students have been focusing on 

their GCSE’s and A-Levels, and we wish them the very best of luck.  However, it is important to 

recognize that as a school we value much more than just exam results.  We have wonderfully 

talented young people – and it’s been a while since I have written to you to highlight some of our 

key events towards the end of the term: 

 

Tuesday 28th June 2022 Annual Art Exhibition 4 – 6.30pm  
 

Friday 1st July 2022 
 

West End Showcase - 7pm  

Week beginning 4th July 2022 
 

Enrichment Week 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th July 2022 Shakespeare Performance Evening  - 6:30pm  
 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 
 

Awards Evening – 7pm  

Tuesday 26th July 2022 
 
 

Last day of term ( school closes 1pm*) 

Thursday 18th August  2022 
 

A level Results Day 

Thursday 25th August  2022 GCSE Results Day 
 

 

*on Tuesday 26th July, the school will close early at 1:00pm.  School buses have been contacted and 

students will be able to travel home as usual at this earlier time. Unfortunately, those traveling on 

the 448 shared service with St Edmund Campion will not have an earlier service. 

The school will be closed for an Inset Day on Wednesday 31st August 2022. Our year groups will 

come back in the first week of September and like we have done in previous years – this will be a 

staggered return, as below: 

 Year 7 + 12 will return Thursday 1st September 2022  

 Year 8 /9/10 + 11 will return Friday 2nd September 2022 



 Year 13 will return Monday 5th September 2022.   

Inset Days for the 2022-23 academic year have been agreed – the school will be closed to students 

on the following days:  

 Wednesday 31st August 2022 

 Monday 14th November 2022 

 Friday 10th   February 2023 

 Monday 24th July 2023 

 Tuesday 25th July 2023 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you about our wellbeing website, which has lots 
of resources, included is  a link to the Anna Freud Centre which gives advice on keeping mentally 
well during the summer holidays – link is here. 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope you have an amazing break when it comes and 

we look forward to welcoming all our students in September. 

Yours faithfully   

 

 

 

Paul Greig   

HeadteacherCl 

 

https://becketonline.co.uk/safeguarding/mental-health-and-wellbeing/

